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31st March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Celebrate Reading at our Scholastic Book Fair – WC 28th April 2025 

 
During week commencing the 28th April, we will be holding a Scholastic Book Fair, with hundreds 
of new Children’s and Young Adult books to browse and buy. The Book Fair will be open after 
school on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. Children will have an allocated slot on 
Friday 25th April to browse with their class. Here they can write down a wish list of books with 
pricing.  

 
Scholastic have also added the fabulous 3 for 2 promotion on all books! 

 
If you wish to purchase any of the books on their wish list, payment can be made online at 
bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay. After making payment online you will receive a payment code 
which the pupil must bring into school in order to collect their books. Books can also be purchased 
in school with cash, please bring correct change where appropriate. There will be QR codes to pay 
on the day too. 
 
Every book purchased allows school to raise funds for new books, for free! We look forward to 
seeing your child during our Scholastic Book Fair and thank you, in advance, for supporting this 
great literary event and helping us to raise funds to obtain new books and resources for our 
school. With a wide variety of titles to choose from, and book prices starting from only £2.99, we 
hope there is a book for everyone! 
 
In-school competition: We will be holding a competition for the book fair for the chance to win a 
£5 book voucher to spend and redeem at the Scholastic book fair. To enter redesign your favourite 
book cover and bring in to school week commencing Monday 21st April 2025. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Miss Hannah Lear 
Federation English, Reading and Phonics Lead 
 

 

 


